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When I started learning about trading the first thing I read was NEVER TRADE WITH MONEY YOU WOULD NOT
BE ABLE TO LOSE. So I started trading with a small amount. If you change the leverage requirements I would not
be able to trade. It seems that the regulations that are meant to "help" people, will actually PROTECT ME OUT OF
THE MARKET.

I continue to learn and at times make huge mistakes. Though I take full responsibility for my trades whether I make
a winning or losing trade. Everyone should be in charge of what they do when they trade, NOT THE CFTC.

Sincerely,
Sandra Lindstrom


